Stroud Public Schools

"Home of the Tigers"

212 West 7th Street • Stroud, Oklahoma 74079 • Phone 918-968-2541 • Fax 918-968-2582

Joe L. Van Tuyl Superintendent

October 28, 2020

Dear Patrons:

Due to the forecast for freezing rain overnight and into Wednesday morning, Stroud Schools will be fully virtual instruction on Wednesday, October 28th. Please note, school will still be in session online, but there will be no on-site student presence.

Sincerely,

Joe L.Van Tuyl

L. Yan Junf

Superintendent